
The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and instructive
monthly gatherings.  Be Happy and paint more!

 WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more information about the
Watauga Valley Art League please contact Judy Donley, 423 547-9707  or email us

WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

*** Dues for 2018: $33 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students) ***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format
and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

Mark your calendars for  2018

Monday, April 2.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Sunday, April 8.....WVAL General Membeership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals
Monday, May 7.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Sunday, April 13.....WVAL General Membership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals
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The next WVAL General Membership meeting is Sunday, April 8, 2018   at Sycamore Shoals State Park in
Elizabethton.  Scott  Manning,  General  Manager,  Jerry's  Artarama  Founded in  1968  will  be  giving  the
presentation.

 For every artist that is, was, or will  be...Jerry's Artarama is more than a fine art supplier. We are
dedicated to offering the most value to our customers by providing new and unique products along
with  the  brands they have known for  years,  always at  the  best prices.  We are  committed to  the
education and success of any artist at any age by offering assistance and advice from the classroom
to the sale of their art and services. We will be there on every step of the journey. From buying your
first crayons to choosing the right oils; from your third grade art room to your very first studio, we
hope to be a teacher, partner, and friend. We don't create the artist. We only release the one already
within.
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